
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE
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EX.113/05
PROVISIONAL GENERAL FUND REVENUE OUTTURN 2004/05 (Key Decision)

Portfolio
Finance and Resources

Subject Matter

The Head of Finance submitted Report FS.07/05 summarising the 2004/05 provisional out-turn for the General Fund Revenue Services.  

The out-turn showed that the net underspend for 2004/05, once committed expenditure totalling £1,404,473 is taken into account, is £513,581.

In addition, there were requests to carry forward £211,770 in respect of new items of expenditure which, if approved, would result in a final underspend in 2004/05 of £301,811.

The Executive decided to seek the observations of the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee prior to making any detailed recommendations on the new items of expenditure listed at Appendices 2 to 15 of Report FS.07/05.

Councillor Geddes asked for more information to be provided for the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee and the Executive on the request to purchase a scanner for Municipal Elections under the Legal and Democratic Services items of new expenditure.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

1. That the net underspend for 2004/05 of £513,581 which includes committed expenditure to be met in 2005/06 totalling £1,404,473 be noted.

2. That the views of the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee be sought in respect of the £211,770 of new items of expenditure and the new items be further considered by the Executive on 4 July 2005 prior to recommendations being made to the City Council on 19 July 2005.

3. That it is noted that the information contained in Report FS.07/05 is provisional and subject to the formal audit process.

Reasons for Decision

To receive the report on the General Fund Revenue out-turn.  The views of the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee are sought prior to recommendations being made to the City Council on the new items of expenditure.







